
Weekly Message from North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, April 9, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

School is closed next week for Spring Recess.

Hello, Families!

Please review the Revised Travel Guidelines and let us know if you are planning to travel. The only

changes to the CDC guidelines are for fully vaccinated adults who do not need to quarantine upon their

return. As none of our students fall into this category, they will need to self-quarantine upon their

return.  The link provides more specifics. For everyone’s safety, please contact Mrs. Foley

(860-824-1149) if you are planning a vacation out-of-state overnight.  Spring recess begins after school

today.  School reopens Monday, April 19th.

Sign Up for a COVD vaccine to be given at the Town Hall parking lot on Wednesday from 11-6:  Click

the following link to enter your name: http://www.griffinhealth.org/northcanaan. Signing up for the

vaccine is that easy.  You will need to wear your mask and bring your insurance card and photo ID on

Wednesday.

AHA Plans for April:  Click the link to see plans for April for AHA, including the calendar of special

events.

Testing Schedule for Families: Families of students in grades 3-8 should click the link to read the testing

schedule that begins on May 4th.  All students in these grades need to take the assessment, even those

students who are learning from home.  We are asking families to bring the students to school for a few

hours on each of the testing days.  Students who are distance learners will come in through the gym door

and remain there for testing. Please take the time to read the schedule for details.

Last Day of School: As of today, the last day of school is Friday, June 18.

Channel 3 Kids Camp: Click the link for more details regarding this summer opportunity.

You can always reach me at aroy@nceschool.org or (860) 824-5149.

Stay Safe and Well,
Dr. Roy
Principal
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